
SPELLING BEE!

This year Hartford will be hosting its Second Annual Scripps 
Spelling Bee in December!

If your child is in 3rd through 8th grade and is interested in participating, Hartford will hold its 
2009-2010 Spelling Bee on Thursday, December 17, 2009, at 9:00 a.m.  Please save this date!  
Practices will begin in October.  At the 1st practice, students will receive their study packets, 
rules for the Bee and have questions answered.  Parents are welcome to attend all practices.

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please email Maria at 
mdjdixon@yahoo.com

Thanks!

Maria Dixon
Parent
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